
I thought that maybe you might have run into this phenomenon 
before and could explain it, or perhaps your work with heat treat-
ment may have given you some clue to what was going on at the time 
these things were used. I would appreciate any comments you might have 
along these lines. 

Again let me apologize for the poor quality of the pictures. 
Also I would like to have them back sometime since I no longer have 
access to the material. 

I enjoyed the brief talk we had in Santa Fe, and am looking 
forward to more such instructive sessions in the future. 
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